
Hi Clerks 
The county board authorized the purchase of the Silvercrest Group Home. The facility 
has been operated for a number of years by the county, but up to this point the county 
has been renting the space. 
 
The Winnebago County Fair is August 2-6. This is a great event for youth in our 
community to showcase their livestock, crafts, and skills. 
 
I plan to attend the following town board meetings in August Clayton - August 2 
Winchester - August 7 Wolf River - August 28 
 
Howie 
 
Howard Miller 
(920) 427-6423 
Winnebago County Supervisor 36 

 


